
Principal Message 11-5-21 
 
 
Stevenson Families, 
 
Another great week of learning is in the books.  Our students were busy learning in small groups, 
writing, reading about citizenship and communities, and participating in Destination Space Launch 
Week.  Take some time to find out what they liked best about this week. 
 
The products from this year’s Cherrydale Farms Cookie Dough Sale will be delivered to Stevenson this 
coming Tuesday, November 9th and delivered to the student’s classroom during the afternoon hours.  All 
items need to be taken home that day, as they are frozen and will spoil if left out for any length of 
time.  If you are a Penguin Walker or Neighborhood Walker and participated in this year’s fundraiser, it 
is strongly encouraged that you go through Car Loop on Tuesday so that the cookie dough orders can be 
picked up quickly and easily.   If for some reason your child will not be in school on Tuesday, please 
make arrangements to have the product picked up that day.   Thank you again for your tremendous 
support, as this was one of our most successful Cookie Dough fundraisers yet!   
 
We are looking for some feedback on our school newsletter.  Click the link to complete a short survey 
and provide your input.  https://forms.gle/23JW6FHWg25oeBD68 
 
Autumn Lights is fast approaching.  Currently there is availability in the Thursday AM showing. If you 
have any questions or if you did not receive a confirmation email with your ticket purchase on Square, 
please email help@rlsfundraising.org.  Seating assignments will be emailed to families once completed.  
A download link and DVD/Blue Ray recording for the show will be available for purchase again this year.  
The RLS Fundraising Group will get that info out as soon as they have it. 
 
At Stevenson we appreciate all of our volunteer and the hard work they put in to making our school an 
amazing place to learn.  Each year, schools are given the difficult task of selecting an individual as 
Volunteer of the Year.  The Volunteer of the Year process involves collecting nominations from the 
faculty and staff, which then vote for one of the nominees through an electronic ballot.  I’d like to 
congratulate Mrs. Maria Goetz for being named Stevenson’s Volunteer of the Year.  We truly appreciate 
her dedication and support of our students and staff.  She is a wonderful representative of Stevenson’s 
volunteers!   
 
We have some good news from our BAS program.  Mrs. McCrosson has begun to enroll students off the 
waitlist.  It is a slow process, and she will not be able to take everyone at this time, but families will 
receive notification from her when and if a spot is available to their child.  Calls will be going out next 
week for the first batch of spots. 
 
We are in need of Science Fair judges.  If you have a science or engineering background and are 
interested in helping out in late January, please email Mrs. Gibbs at Gibbs.Debra@Brevardschools.org. 
 
That’s it for this week.  Remember to reference the Stevenson Calendar that you received at the 
beginning of the year for important upcoming dates and events.  I hope you have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 

https://forms.gle/23JW6FHWg25oeBD68
mailto:help@rlsfundraising.org
mailto:Gibbs.Debra@Brevardschools.org

